From: Omar Vance <sovance@suddenlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 9:44 AM
To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Sidewalks

Hello, I understand you are hearing a resolution to except businesses from having sidewalks. | would
have to say | am against this. We actually need more sidewalks. Many people walk or bicycle and
sidewalks would have it safer. For a road like Airport or Aggie where they do not even have shoulders it
would be a huge improvement to have a sidewalk. They should be required with all new constructions
or remodels and backtrack to existing properties as money allows. Thank you for your time.

Sent from my iPhone



